Group of Institutions

Ref No:- QIF/IC/24/ 25t September 2024

NOTICE

Intended For: All Faculty/Staff Members & Students

Subject: Cleanliness Drive by NSS

This is to inform all students and staff that a cleanliness drive is being organized by
the NSS unit of our college. Details of the event are as follows:

Date H 26th September
Time - 9:15 AM
Venue H College Campus

All students and staff members are requested to participate actively in this initiative
to maintain a clean and healthy environment in our college.

Let’s come together to make a difference!

For any queries, please contact the NSS coordinator.
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Programme Officer:

NSS Unit



